February 2, 2017

Dear Selection Committee:

I am writing once again this year on behalf of the nomination for Larry Page for Henrico County
Leader of the year. He is an unsung philanthropic hero to many of us in Central Virginia.

Often it is thought that the purest form of giving is doing so without fanfare or attention to
oneself, with the spirit of giving to help and change lives. Larry Page epitomizes this spirit. He
is generous, quiet in his giving, and allows his heart to lead his checkbook.

Similar to most other visible business owners, it is likely that Larry attracts lots of attention from
volunteers and staff who desire his support and that of Page Auto Group. However, not similar
to most other business owners, Larry takes the time to personally meet with many if not most
of us, and support our requests when he can. World Pediatric Project is blessed to count Larry
Page as a generous contributor and friend for many years. For WPP, this support has
translated into dozens of additional children to receive lifesaving surgery otherwise unavailable
to them.

Beyond his personal intrinsic sense of giving back that permeates his philanthropy, Larry also
leads by example, encouraging other business and philanthropy minded individuals to make
Richmond, and the world around us a better place to live.

We are proud to offer our support for this nomination of Larry Page for Henrico Community
Leader of the Year Award. Without doubt, he will not expect this recognition, or even be
completely comfortable with the attention. But, he certainly is very deserving.

Sincerely,

Susan Farley
Senior Vice President
Mission Advancement



